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July 6, 2018 
 
Florida Redevelopment Association 
P.O. Box 1757 
301 S. Bronough Street, Suite 300 
Tallahassee, FL 32302-1757 
 
RE: Florida Redevelopment Association 2018 Transportation Transit Enhancement Project Award 
 

Dear Review Committee: 

Please accept this letter of support from the Palm Beach Transportation Planning Agency (TPA) for the 
Lake Worth Community Redevelopment Agency’s (CRA) application of their Royal Poinciana Trail at 5th 
Avenue South project for the 2018 Transportation Transit Enhancement Project Award. 

This project was funded by the TPA’s Transportation Alternatives funding program, which seeks to help 
fund connected infrastructure for non-motorized users.  Not only does this project support the TPA’s 
vision of a safe, efficient and connected multimodal transportation system, it also expands the network 
of shared-use pathways to improve safe routes to school and promote community health.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this project for the 2018 Transportation Transit 
Enhancement Project Award.  If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Nick Uhren, P.E. 
Executive Director 


